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Important Dates 

 RoboCup, 

Mon, 27th May 

 Rebecca 

Young Cup, 

Wed, 29th May 

 PSSA Hunter 

Cross Country, 

Fri, 31st May  

 Biggest 

Morning Tea, 

Thurs, 6th 

June 

 Queen’s 

Birthday 

holiday, Mon 

10th June 
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Dear families, 

Welcome to week 5 of the term.  

Week 4 was another great week at Cessnock 

Public and week 5 is full of more exciting 

learning opportunities. This will include: 

Monday - Sport In Schools sessions, Stage 3 

library, RoboCup at Cessnock High 

Tuesday - Early stage 1 library, Primary 

Wellbeing lessons 

Wednesday - Stage 2 library, Mindfulness, 

Rebecca Young Cup  

Thursday - Stage 1 library, support class 

swimming 

Friday – school sport   

At the beginning of Term 1, 2 and 3 each school 
participates in a Staff Development Day (SDD) 
where the students do not attend school. Under 
normal circumstances this day is the first day of 
the school term, however next term staff at 
Cessnock Public will be participating in their Staff 
Development Day on the 19th August, which is 
the Monday of week 5. Students will not attend 
school on this day. They will however attend 
school on the first day of the term, being 
Monday, 22nd July. There will be further notes 
and information sent home regarding this in the 
coming weeks.  
 
Last week in the Perfect Page, I mentioned that 
we would be holding a Biggest Morning Tea at 
the school. The date for this will now be 
Thursday the 6th June (week 6). The event will 
be held in the library (and surrounding areas) 
and will be from 8.30 – 9.30am. Further 
information will be sent home with students 
early next week and will also be posted on our 
website and Facebook page. 
 
It has been great to see students in our primary 
classrooms participating in weekly wellbeing 
lessons with Miss Scott each Tuesday. 
Throughout this term Miss Scott will be working 
in all of our primary classes with a focus on a 
range of student wellbeing strategies. These 

lessons have included important learning for our 
students, including resilience building strategies, 
de-escalation strategies and zones of regulation 
strategies. It has been wonderful to see the level 
of engagement during these lessons with Miss 
Scott as she brings her expertise in this area to 
our primary classrooms.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
As our students grow up in an increasingly digital 
world, ensuring that our students and children 
are cyber safe is of great importance. 
Throughout each school year, our students are 
exposed to a wide range of e-safety lessons and 
programs, however ensuring that these lessons 
are carried through to all aspects of their “online 
lives”. There are a number of great resources not 
only for schools but also for families regarding 
online safety and some of the strategies that we 
can put in place to keep our young people safe 
online. This includes great websites such as 
www.esafety.gov.au/parents.  Over the coming 
weeks we will be sending out information 
regarding this important topic.  
 
With the year moving ahead quickly as always, 
we are already taking enrolments for 
Kindergarten in 2020. With our Kinder transition 
and orientation programs commencing on 
Wednesday, 31st July, it is important that you 
contact the school as soon as possible if your 
child will be attending Kindergarten at CPS in 
2020.  

As always we will try to keep everyone up to 
date with what is happening around our 
wonderful school through our school website, 
Facebook Page and Skoolbag App. 

Have a great week! 

Steve Morgan 

http://www.esafety.gov.au/parents


Young scientists from KB have started learning 

about living things and their needs.  KB loved 

going on a big adventure outside in the 

playground to search for 

some living things using 

magnifying glasses. 



LOST PROPERTY 

  We have also accumulated a large quantity of lost property, including lunch 

boxes, hats, jackets and jumpers.  If not claimed at the end of this term clothing 

will be either placed in our clothing pool or donated to charity. 

House Championship Points Update 

Another great week of points scoring from all four houses, with 

Gordon extending their lead at the top of the leader board. 

Remember to keep an eye on the scoreboards in primary (just inside 

the primary building) and infants (on the side wall of the infants 

building, across from the 3-6H classroom).  

 The current totals are: 

Gordon – 34740  Paterson - 29363 

Lawson - 25921  Kendall - 23879 

3/6H doing great work 

during their TEN lesson!! 

 

Help us to earn some great 

sporting equipment by dropping 

your stickers into the school! 




